CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

17 July 1990
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COMMUNITY CARE

Thank you for copying to me your letter of 16 July to
Carys Evans covering your Secretary of State's proposed draft
oral statement on the implementation of the Government's

community care proposals.

I submitted your letter and the draft statement to the Prime
Minister yesterday evening.

The Prime Minister is content to approve the statement
subject to any drafting comments or suggestions which colleagues
might wish to put forward.

I am copying this letter to Phillip Ward (Department of the
Environment), Stephen Williams (Welsh Office), Jim Gallagher
(Scottish Office), Stephen Leach (Northern Ireland Office),
Stuart Lord (Department of Social Security) and Carys Evans
(Chief Secretary's Office).
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Bans,

BARRY H. POTTER

Andy McKeon, Esq.,
Department of Health.
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